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AGR NEWSLETTER:

- 2018 Greek Community Awards
- Greek Week
- Meet AGR's New CEO

2018 Greek Community Awards

This year at the Fraternal Awards of Excellence Banquet, Alpha Gamma Rho
was very well represented returning home with many awards. Eta chapter had
the opportunity to win three awards. These were Academic Excellence,

Leadership Excellence, Civic Engagement Excellence, and the Gold Circle
Award.

On top of all of these awards Brother Mike Poggemiller was awarded the Greek
Community member of the year!
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This year our pairing, "Bermuda Triangle" which consisted of the Men of Acacia and
the Women of Alpha Gamma Delta came home from Greek Week with some
hardware. Our pairing got the Spirit award, Leadership award, 2nd place with our
banner, and 3rd in Larping. Congratulations to all the brothers that were involved!

AGR Co-Chairs: Jake Hovden and Matt Morgan.

AGRs on Greek Week Crew: Shane Karkosh, Braden Else, Riley Ford, Trey Boyle,
Grant Kiefer, Collin Stark, Jacob Schultz.



On behalf of the chapter, we would like to say a big thanks to Rex
Martin for visiting Eta Chapter for dinner on Monday, April 16th.
We would also like to thank all of the alumni who came back to
meet and mingle with him.

AGR Brothers Contact Information:

If you have trouble receiving information from the undergraduate members of Eta Chapter please
follow the link below to update your information to receive more publications!

Alumni Contact Information Update Form

Newsletter Editor:


http://www.isuagr.org/contact-update.aspx

Wes Reever "2216"
newslettereditoreta@gmail.com
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STAY CONNECTED:

Like us on Follow us on Ewikker View our profile on
Facebook Linked ([


https://www.facebook.com/Alpha-Gamma-Rho-Eta-Chapter-271023109582476/
https://twitter.com/isuagr?lang=en
https://www.linkedin.com/groups/8434624

